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Credible Vaccine Information

How do | know which COVID-19 vaccine information sources
are accurate? Accurate vaccine information is critical and can
help stop common myths and rumors. It can be difficult to
know which sources of information you can trust. Before
considering vaccine information on the Internet, check that
the information comes from a credible source and is updated
on a regular basis. Learn more about finding credible vaccine
information at: https://www.cdc.gov.

Information about vaccine providers in our ten core
counties is available at our website at www.aaa7.org or by
calling 1-800-582-7277 Monday through Friday from 8:00 am
until 4:30 pm. This includes Adams, Brown, Gallia, Highland,
Jackson, Lawrence, Pike, Ross, Scioto and Vinton.




